
Good Evening SFES Families, 
 
Thank you to all of our students that participated in the STEM fair this week! It was great to see 
all of the projects and hear the students explain their work! 
 
Our 3rd Grade had an amazing trip to Annapolis this week! We want to thank the 3rd grade team 
and our volunteers for a great trip! 

Testing starting on April 28th for 3rd, 4th, and 5th Grade 

We will complete our MCAP state testing next week and the following week. Please review the 
schedule of testing below. We will administer the assessment in the morning, starting at 9:20.  
Therefore, it is very important that students come to school on time. We strongly encourage 
students to go to sleep early the night before and eat breakfast the morning of testing to set them 
up for success. In the event that a student has to be absent during testing, we will hold make up 
sessions. Please let us know if you have any questions! 

● Testing Schedule: 
○ 4/28, 4/29, 5/1 and 5/2 - ELA MCAP Testing 
○ 5/5, 5/6, 5/8 and 5/9 - Math MCAP Testing 

Staff Appreciation Week from May 5th- May 9th 

SFES PTA will be providing breakfast and lunch for the staff during this week and is also 
collecting gift cards to give out to the staff at the end of the week.  The PTA will be passing out 
$15 gift cards to all of our staff and we are looking to our families to help purchase the gift cards.  

● Tuesday the 6th- We need families to donate desserts for our annual dessert bar! 
○ Please sign-up here to donate a dessert for the 6th, 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/508084DABAB2FA4F94-56536041-annual  
● Please see the Sign Up Genius Link for the types of gift cards.  If you sign up to purchase 

a card(s), please make sure to drop them off to the front office staff NO LATER THAN 
Wednesday, 5/7.  

If you have any questions, please email Eliana Saltares at vp2@sfespta.org 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/508084DABAB2FA4F94-56536041-annual
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F9040D48A8A629A2F49-56538826-snowden&data=05%7C02%7CMichelle_L_Fortune%40mcpsmd.org%7Ce4d6ac54db1641dbe69308dd85987b3f%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C0%7C0%7C638813612145094838%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ygvodOXrpBs4A1s6xI6QGNZzizv1x5akQw037TSB8vQ%3D&reserved=0


 
 

Spring Book Fair is May 12th-16th 

Our Spring BOGO Book Fair will take place 5/12-5/16. Daily book fair hours are 8:00 AM-8:45 
AM, 9:00 AM-5:00 PM (Late hours will be on 5/13 from 5:00 PM-7:00 PM). 

We are in need of volunteers to work the book fair to help with processing sales and assisting 
students with their purchases. 

● Please visit our SignUp Genius link to view the available slots. 
● Students who need SSL hours are welcome to volunteer but there needs to be an adult 

volunteer signed up for the same time slot.  

Please visit our book fair homepage for more information.  There is also a link to sign up for 
E-wallet which is a great way to provide money to your child to purchase items from the book 
fair.   

● For those that have signed up for e-wallets in the past, remaining funds do not 
automatically move over from fair to fair. You need to log into your account and 
manually move those funds over to this book fair.  

Pastries with Parents 

PTA will be hosting breakfast for our students and their parents on Wednesday, May 14th and 
Thursday, May 15th from 8:00 AM-8:30 AM in the all-purpose room. We will provide coffee, 
juice, donuts and fruit. It's also a great time to visit the book fair! 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F9040D48A8A629A2F49-56402179-sfes&data=05%7C02%7CMichelle_L_Fortune%40mcpsmd.org%7Ce4d6ac54db1641dbe69308dd85987b3f%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C0%7C0%7C638813612145115481%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Nrw3lQQpEMhX3aBXPuEqP4KDQs1WVztDBi8d4dKxEJ0%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.scholastic.com%2Fbf%2Fsnowdenfarmelemschool&data=05%7C02%7CMichelle_L_Fortune%40mcpsmd.org%7Ce4d6ac54db1641dbe69308dd85987b3f%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C0%7C0%7C638813612145130077%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=r7D4CWWzWjJKrj9ITh%2FAqrnOvWSehu8L95q8DDc2Ogg%3D&reserved=0


Please choose only one of the links below to RSVP no later than May 12th.  

● May 14, 2025 Link 
● May 15, 2025 Link 

Volunteers are needed to help each morning (5/14 & 5/15) with this event. 

● If you are able to volunteer please sign up at this Sign up Genius link.   
● We ask volunteers to show up at 7:45 AM to help with setup. 

If we are not able to get enough volunteers, we will have to cancel the breakfast.  If you have any 
questions, please email Eliana Saltares at vp2@sfespta.org  

Career Day on May 9th: Volunteers Needed! 

Calling all adults with interesting careers! We are excited to host Snowden Farm's 2nd Annual 
Career Day on the morning of Friday, May 23, and we would love your help. 

● Please fill out the short survey here to indicate your interest by Friday, May 9.  
● We will be in touch with more information once we have reviewed responses.  
● Thank you for volunteering! 

Online Kindergarten Enrollment Now Open! 

Do you, a neighbor, or a friend have a child who will be 5 years old by September 1? MCPS 
kindergarten online enrollment is now open! Early enrollment helps us plan for the upcoming 
school year, so please register as soon as possible. Click the link below for step-by-step 
instructions. Simply create a ParentVUE account (or log in if you already have an MCPS student 
enrolled) and upload the required documents. Thank you for enrolling early. We appreciate your 
support! 

● https://www.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/info/enroll/kindergarten/ 
 

6th Grade Summer Parent and Student Academy for Hallie Wells MS 
● Register Now,  2025 Summer Academy Sign Up Flyer .pdf
● This is for incoming 6th-grade parents,caregivers, and students! 
● June 24th 9:00 AM-11:30 AM or July 29th 12:00 PM-2:30 PM 
● Think of our academy as an orientation to all things middle school! 
● The mission of the Summer Academy is to bridge the gap between elementary and 

middle school by providing resources, support, and information. 
 
 

Pedestrian Safety Art Contest  
Deadline to Submit : April 30, 2025 by: 11:59pm 
  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1BFoiwgVBjf1rDHOHxPD1wy3mmNMNR1mI/view?usp=sharing
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.gle%2F9JZhNLXtyyMihng48&data=05%7C02%7CMichelle_L_Fortune%40mcpsmd.org%7Ce4d6ac54db1641dbe69308dd85987b3f%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C0%7C0%7C638813612145144675%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=SKEZeUKzgXkP0kfOkY6MzJNuryZsF0f2%2FeI6oOsGkYs%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.gle%2F9GojyrZHq6HZjcdq8&data=05%7C02%7CMichelle_L_Fortune%40mcpsmd.org%7Ce4d6ac54db1641dbe69308dd85987b3f%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C0%7C0%7C638813612145159221%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=huhT5Vqn73dbrpfxLFu4G4asoc1tAd85ZLwzYoKQNqQ%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F9040D48A8A629A2F49-56539095-pastries&data=05%7C02%7CMichelle_L_Fortune%40mcpsmd.org%7Ce4d6ac54db1641dbe69308dd85987b3f%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C0%7C0%7C638813612145173609%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=HsPTJ2WXSSFz6Kip1HrVSTAd8lIODh3iDYIqtEmx3D4%3D&reserved=0
mailto:vp2@sfespta.org
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fforms%2Fd%2Fe%2F1FAIpQLSeH7jc-zBACC5vLhZQlkezBcdtrzZ_v8NSVoZMPuF-1aVKfpg%2Fviewform%3Fusp%3Ddialog&data=05%7C02%7CMichelle_L_Fortune%40mcpsmd.org%7Cdaa0b4d9e8384951d57108dd8367b0ed%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C0%7C0%7C638811203563986541%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=If7D3pcob8AzTxToVpPTPI4f2asZOlpLBqwC5t1BkyA%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.montgomeryschoolsmd.org%2Finfo%2Fenroll%2Fkindergarten%2F&data=05%7C02%7CMichelle_L_Fortune%40mcpsmd.org%7C9703606737ef4a59462b08dd44971074%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C0%7C0%7C638742137774557640%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=BM0LfY0oqHwJ8e7aZrFwe602IbUqAK3tmDHZQJ%2FkCHE%3D&reserved=0


*****Please share this wonderful educational opportunity with your students, parents and 
teachers. Art classes are welcome to participate***** 
  
The Montgomery County Safe Routes to School (SRTS) program has launched our annual 
Pedestrian Safety Art Contest  for all elementary school (private & public) students in 
Montgomery County. The purpose of the contest is to have students use their creativity to 
educate themselves and others about the importance of walking safely. Not only is it important 
for students to go to school, but they MUST get there safely.  
  
If you wish to participate in the contest by encouraging them to create artwork around pedestrian 
safety and SUBMIT IT HERE! 
  
PRIZE INFO 

● K-3rd Grade Prizes 
○ 1st Place - $75 Barnes & Noble Gift Card  
○ 2nd Place - $50 Barnes & Noble Gift Card  
○ 3rd Place - $25 Barnes & Noble Gift Card 

● 4-5th Grade Prizes 
○ 1st Place - $75 Amazon Gift Card  
○ 2nd Place - $50 Amazon Gift Card  
○ 3rd Place - $25 Amazon Gift Card  

 CLICK HERE or visit our website below for more information about the contest.  
Montgomery County, MD School Art Contest (montgomerycountymd.gov)  

 
Key Dates:  

● 04/28- ELA MCAP Testing begins for 3rd, 4th, and 5th 
● 04/29- ELA MCAP Testing begins for 3rd, 4th, and 5th 
● 04/30- 4th Grade Science Center 
● 05/01-  ELA MCAP 3rd, 4th, and 5th 
● 05/02-  ELA MCAP 3rd, 4th, and 5th 
● 05/05-05/09- Math MCAP for 3rd, 4th, and 5th and Staff Appreciation Week 
● 05/08- In school Spring Concert for students  
● 05/09- Spring Concert at CHS  

 
With Gratitude, 

Mrs. Fortune  

 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.montgomerycountymd.gov%2Fdot-pedsafety%2Fsrts%2Fhome.html&data=05%7C02%7Cmichelle_l_fortune%40mcpsmd.org%7C6620e7fe669b4691f3bb08dd834acb62%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C0%7C0%7C638811079464448653%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ibqw9iLogck2dlh1IP17Yovn4f%2BFwGu0E9I57%2FQpfpg%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmontgomerycountymd.gov%2FDOT-Pedsafety%2FArtContest%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cmichelle_l_fortune%40mcpsmd.org%7C6620e7fe669b4691f3bb08dd834acb62%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C0%7C0%7C638811079464470210%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=QpM67ViNNVywDWCnV4DBrhVxrYxV2NID%2FNaef8bcYBM%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmontgomerycountymd.gov%2FDOT-Pedsafety%2FArtContest%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cmichelle_l_fortune%40mcpsmd.org%7C6620e7fe669b4691f3bb08dd834acb62%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C0%7C0%7C638811079464486803%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=nM9bg8guvsJQN0OgH%2BfY%2BZ8niSU5nH4Ep66R3oAddy4%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmontgomerycountymd.gov%2FDOT-Pedsafety%2FArtContest%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cmichelle_l_fortune%40mcpsmd.org%7C6620e7fe669b4691f3bb08dd834acb62%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C0%7C0%7C638811079464503075%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=JPqp%2FcAMWTJMyaAHUmEzNogmvrZWUn4ns9ac%2FYPgnS0%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmontgomerycountymd.gov%2FDOT-Pedsafety%2FArtContest%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cmichelle_l_fortune%40mcpsmd.org%7C6620e7fe669b4691f3bb08dd834acb62%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C0%7C0%7C638811079464519592%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=p%2Fpjn%2BX6jpc6NUvdAH1QwQBbsYPpOh%2BR78CHITxnWS0%3D&reserved=0

